
Road Repair and Slope Upgrading Works at Comfort Terrace, North Point, gazetted 
**********************************************************  

     The Government published a notice in the Gazette today (November 5) on the road 
repair and slope upgrading works at Comfort Terrace North Point, which were 
authorised by the Chief Executive in Council. 
 
     The works include temporary closure and reconstruction/resurfacing of a section of 
the existing carriageway, approximately 80 metres in length, at Comfort Terrace near 
King's Road; upgrading the existing fill slope and retaining wall by the installation of 
soil nails and prescriptive raking drains; and ancillary works including drainage works 
and diversion of the existing water main. 

Ends/Friday, November 5, 2010 
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